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Re: How should we fund drinking water in Methven-Springfield?

I don't know other than have been happy with statuesque ,when the system is changed all individual
homes will need to have independent delivery systems currently we have 2 homes on farm that shear
farm water but , will need independent connections to the scheme please .

Cheers Andrew




